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Thursday, October 13, 2022
     6:30 pm   Town Hall regarding White Flag 
                        Ministry	
	
Friday, October 14, 2022
     6:00 pm - 7:30 pm Redhound Pregame   	
                         Tailgating
 
Sunday, Oct., 16, 2022  
     9:00 am     Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am     Sunday School
   10:30 am     Worship 
          corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
     1:00 pm     Deacons’ Meeting
     6:00 pm     Youth  

Wednesday, October 19, 2022
      5:30 pm    Dinner (call church office by 
                          Mon., Oct 17th to 
                          make your reservations or to
                          cancel a standing reservation).
      5:45 pm    Children’s Choir
      6:15 pm    Kids & Youth Activities
      6:15 pm    Adult Book Study
      7:00 pm    Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, October 20, 2022
     12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

Shoebox Ministry
If you would like to donate to the Shoebox Ministry, for the 
month of October we are collecting bars of (mild) soap  
that can be dropped off across from the church office. Or, 
you may want to consider designating a portion of your 
offering to the Shoebox Ministry fund.  Thank you
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	 Stained Glass Saints           

        Today we remember 
        Carl and Evelyn Brasher

	                           
                         
Carl and Evelyn Brasher moved to Corbin in August 1962. 
They were invited to attend FBC by their close friends, 
Vernon and Laverna Asbridge, and, in November 1962, 
they and their two children joined First Baptist. Thus 
began their journey of service to our Lord through active 
involvement in First Baptist. They continued serving in 
various roles until their health prevented them from so 
doing.  
 
Carl was a member of Sunday School and faithfully 
attended his class and, at times,  acted as a substitute 
teacher. He enjoyed learning about the Bible by studying 
the Sunday School lessons and the fellowship promoted 
within the class.  Over the years, he was a member of 
various committees and for several of those years was 
Treasurer. He greatly valued this opportunity, as well as, 
the resultant friendship developed with Mary Griffith. He 
instituted several changes to the financial reports to make 
them more transparent, some of which are still in use to 
this day.  
 
Evelyn was involved in numerous activities during her 
membership. Her most cherished role was that of being 
a Sunday School teacher. She loved preparing her lesson 
plan, interacting with class members, and doing outreach. 
In her last years of active attendance, she would often 
reach out to ladies in similar circumstances as her, i.e., 
widowed and living alone. She wanted to keep them 
involved with the church and socially with one another. She 
wanted them to know that God had not forgotten them. She 
was often successful in this effort.  
 
Carl and Evelyn left a rich legacy for their family to follow. 

www.corbinfbc.org



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Alex Lockridge
			   606-401-9011
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  Glennis Hensley
			   606-528-1611

  

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, October 16, 2022 are 
placed in memory of 

ALBERT and PRINCESS MCBURNEY
by

Mrs. Pat Waddle and family, 
Mr. & Mrs. Willard McBurney and family, and 

Mrs. Linda McBurney and family

Sanctuary flowers are also placed in memory of 
Dad, VELMER HOPPER, in commeration of his 

October 17th birthday
by

Jerry and Karen Hopper Vanover
__________________________________
                                                       

 �   

Fellowship Meal October 19, 2022
BBQ, Baked Beans, Potato Salad, Dessert

October 9, 2022 Offering Summary:
Budget Offerings:					    $   12,053.00
Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:			   $   16,829.00
YTD Budget Goal:					    $   20,004.00
Loose Change Offerings for Oct.		  $         101.12
Loose change received in October will benefit First Baptist 
Church’s Shoebox Ministry to children in Southeastern and 
Southern Kentucky, distributed through Olive Branch Ministries.         

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Nineteenth Sunday after Pentecost
October 16, 2022

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Jeremiah 31 : 27-34
Psalm 119 : 97-104  

Luke 18 : 1-8

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks
 

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Come, Thou Fount

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Will He Find Faith on Earth? ”

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of 
Olivia Robinson                                                                      

by
Ron Robinson

Jerry and Karen Vanover

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of
Barbara Slape

by
Luster Patterson

Jenny Watkins & Bob Cain

A gift has been given to the Children & Youth Fund 
in honor of  Jeremiah Banks

by
Gary Banks
____________

We are pleased to announce that Dr. Yukiko Fujimura will be 
joining us as principal accompanist for our church. In addition 
to rehearsing with/playing for the Sanctuary Choir, she will also 
be providing service music during our Sunday morning worhsip 
services. Yukiko (emphasis on the first syllable), a native of 
Knagawa, Japan, is Assistant Professor of Music at Union College 
and resides in Corbin. She is on the Board of Directors of the 
Kentucky Music Teachers Association, serving as president-
elect. Prior to coming to Union, Yukiko taught at Joliet (IL) Junior 
College and Concordia University Chicago. She holds degrees 
from University of Wisconsin Eau Claire and Ball State University, 
and is in demand as a recitalist and concert musician. While in 
Chicago, Yukiko served in United Church of Christ and United 
Methodist congregations.  

An Evolving Model for Sanctuary Choir
Beginning on October 23, Sanctuary Choir will rehearse each 
Sunday morning at 8:45 (allowing time for rehearsing the 
next week’s anthem in addition to the anthem for that day). 
In addition, choir will rehearse on the following Wednesdays 
(7:00-8:30 pm): October 19, November 16, and December 7.  
Membership in the choir is open. Come join us!


